
 

  

  
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers      5 November 2021 
  
Re: Wrap Around Care Provision 
  
Further to my letter dated 1 September, I thought it might be helpful to provide you with a brief 
update on our wrap around care provision.  
 
We have been monitoring the number of pupils taking up the offer of After School Club 
provision particularly between 5.30-6pm Monday to Thursday inclusive – you will recall that 
this slot had been re-introduced in response to parent/carer requests following our survey in 
the summer term. 
  
I am pleased to say that there has been reasonable take up of this provision although numbers 
were very low during one week last half term. We are continuing with this offering but will also 
continue to monitor take up.  
 
If you feel that you would like to take advantage of After School Club please do not hesitate 
to contact mandy.clutson@greenway.herts.sch.uk  
  
Kind regards 
  
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
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